

# Catch some savings this Spring!

Spring is here and summer will be here before you know it. Make sure you are ready for your summer travel plans with our Credit Union Debit Card and/or Credit Union Credit Card! Come in and see our friendly staff to see if you are eligible!

Need a boat, camper or auto loan?

Give us a call at 903-785-6682



## A Vacation Traveling Tip

Many Credit Union members love the convenience of the Credit Union Debit Card, but when traveling be sure to carry a second source of payment. There are times when your debit card may not work due to loss of the card, system problems, fraud detection, or the daily purchase limit.

Some car rentals, hotels, and other vendors may hold additional money against your card limiting other items you can purchase because of the daily limit. A second source of payment, like the Credit Union Credit Card, is a great idea to carry when traveling.

Always notify the Credit Union when you are traveling in order to avoid Credit Union Debit Card issues due to fraud detection or fraud prevention.



#### **BOARD OF DIRECTORS**

Rex Ranes Chairman

Billy R. Douglas Vice-Chairman

Paul Trull Secretary

Jerry Bench Treasurer

John Eastman Director

Pam Bryant Director

Gerald Hampton Director

#### **SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE**

Linda Russ Chairman
Kelly Pickle Member
Billy R. Douglas Member

#### **MANAGEMENT**

Brian Lawrence President/CEO Mallory Christian Vice President



### **LOCATIONS AND HOURS**

3320 Lamar Avenue • Paris, TX 75460 (903) 785-6682 • Fax (903) 785-6259

Highway 82 West
P.O. Box 1008 • Clarksville, TX 75426
(903) 427-3952 • Fax (903) 427-2781

#### **Lobby Hours**

9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Monday - Friday

#### **Drive - Thru Hours**

9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Monday - Thursday 9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Friday

> Clarksville Drive - Thru Closes at 5:30 on Fridays



